News
This will be a busy weekend on the TLU campus. In addition to various TLU events, the university will also host several off campus groups. Please help us make all our visitors feel welcome!

Friday events:

· Board of Regents Meeting all day on campus. Students are invited to a reception with the Regents following Chapel on Streng Plaza

· AT&T Science Facility Dedication: 1:30 p.m., Between Beck and AT&T Science. The short ceremony will include the Bulldog Brass Quintet and remarks by President Ann Svennungsen, Dean John Sieben, AT&T Texas President Don Cain, and The Honorable Edmund Kuempel.  Refreshments and student-led tours will follow.  Everyone is invited!

· Baseball hosts Mississippi College at 2 p.m. at Katt-Isbel Field

· Board of Regents’ Honors Dinner at Hein Dining Hall (Hein will close at 2 p.m. - Students will be served at Lucky’s in the ASC.)

· Coffeehouse in the Jackson Student Activity Center at 8 p.m.
Saturday Events

· Board of Regents Meeting continues.

· PSIA (Private Schools Interscholastic Association) Competition: 300+ elementary school students and their families will be in Langner Hall, Tschoepe Hall and the ASC
· Mid Texas Symphony Music Memory Competition: The Music Memory Competition, which  serves as a way for the Mid-Texas Symphony to introduce classical music to our young people, will be held in the Schuech Fine Arts Center
· The Endowed Scholarship Luncheon: Over 300 endowed scholarship donors and student recipients will be honored during the annual luncheon held in Hein Dining Hall (Hein will be closed for breakfast and lunch and will re-open at 4:30 p.m.- Students will be served at Lucky’s in the ASC.)
· Baseball hosts Mississippi College in a double header beginning at noon at Katt-Isbel Field

· Guadalupe County Jr. Miss Scholarship Program: This program, which awards college scholarships to young women who have distinguished themselves at school and in their communities, will be held in Jackson Auditorium Saturday evening. 
· BSU Production at Wupperman Little Theatre at 7 p.m.
Miscellaneous
Official Last Fact of Financial Aid Awareness Month – Check your TLU e-mail account regularly for notices from the Office of Financial Aid regarding additional documents needed for the 2009-2010 academic year.

